
Project Update: September 2023 
 
The following grant has immensely helped to contribute to the following outcomes:  
 

• Created and established a Shark and Ray Gulf of Guinea Network to 
implement an effective management approach for the West African region. 

• Hosted the first workshop of the Gulf of Guinea Shark and Ray Network in 
Cameroon, which has been organised by AMMCO and the Manta Trust, and 
in line with the Street Whale event. 

• Presented the shark and ray conservation and research activities and 
outcomes at the Street Whale event, which AMMCO hosts every year in June.   

• Presentation of shark and ray conservation activities and findings that have 
been carried out by AMMCO in Cameroon at the West Africa Marine Science 
Symposium (WAMSS) in August. 

• Participation in the Convention on Migratory Species (CMS) meeting in 
September to present the conservation and management strategy draft for 
sharks and rays in the Gulf of Guinea region.  

 
AMMCO and I, we are glad to keep working with you for a better future for the sharks 
and rays in Cameroon and for a better management of the elasmobranch fishery in 
the Gulf of Guinea Region. 
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